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Joke of the week!  

 

 

Little Crackers Notices 
 

Little Crackers Timings… 
Long day: 7:45-6pm   Short day: 7:45-4pm 
Morning: 7:45-12:45   Afternoon 12:45-6 
Grant sessions: 8:15-11:15 or 12:30-3:30 

 
Please cover your child with an ‘all-day’ suncream before coming in – and 

let us have a named cream if you want us to ‘top them up’, also if you could 
send in a hat that can stay in nursery, that would be lovely!  Thank you xx 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/ 
 

 

Two Important Dates  

for those children moving into the 

Reception class at Crackley Hall School, 

here in September… 

 

Parents:    Tuesday 22nd June 

Meet Mrs Glen-Roots online, our 

Assistant Head responsible for Early 

Years and KS1, to receive your starter 

pack with information for next year. 

 

Children:    Wednesday 23rd June 

Moving Up Day 

Come in and spend the morning in your 

new Reception class! 

            Spotlight on…                      

 
Ready for Reception class! 

As our pre-school children come toward the end of this academic year, 
their thoughts (and parent’s thoughts too!) are beginning to turn to 

Reception class in September… 
We work hard with our children to prepare them for this next big step, 
from meeting the teachers, to peeping next door to see what’s going 

on, and watching the current reception children as they play. 
This is a great article and has some lovely ideas for things you can do 

at home to make the transition as easy as possible. 
 

https://www.familycorner.co.uk/5-tips-help-your-child-get-ready-
reception  

 

 
Rhyme of the Week! 

 

 

News update 
Due to the recent Government advice a decision has been made 

regarding the following events – and unfortunately, we will not be 

able to invite parents to join us for either. 

Sports Day: will take place on Monday 21st June as planned, 

however only for those children who usually come in that morning. 

Pre-School Graduation: will take place in Nursery on Thursday 

24th June to accommodate as many of the children as possible.  We 

will record the event and share with all parents. 
 

We are so sorry you can’t join us – but we will do everything we can 

to make these important days special x 
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